
 

Park Board Meeting – November 16, 2015 

MOTION ON NOTICE 
 
 
False Creek North Park 
 
MOVER:  Commissioner Evans 
SECONDER:  

 
WHEREAS: 

1. Vancouver residents living to the north and east of False Creek and in 
the Chinatown area have had the prospect of a new park held out to 
them for many years; 

2. There is a critical shortage of green space available to many of the 
residents living in those communities; 

3. Development of this park has been held-up pending decisions about a 
larger set of land use issues affecting the surrounding neighbourhoods; 
and 

4. Vancouver City Council took a major step forward on October 27, 2015  
to making development of the park a reality; 

 
 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 

THAT the Vancouver Park Board send a letter to Mayor Gregor Robertson and 
the members of the Vancouver City Council commending them for the steps 
they have taken to realize the development of a new 13 acre park along the 
north side of False Creek. 


